BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

December 19, 2018

The Philippine Sports Commission, through its Bids and Awards Committee,
wishes to inform that the scheduled resumption on opening of bids for the
project “Supply and Instaliation of Dedicated Internet Access for RMSC and
Philsports,” on December 27, 2018 is moved to January 08, 2019 at 10:00 a.m.
at the PSC BAC Bidding Room, Ground Floor, PSC Administration Building ,
Rizal Memorial Sports Complex, Pablo Ocampo Sr., St., Malate, Manila.

Please be informed and be guided accordingly.
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